
From: Miko Lim
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Objection About New Meters - Phyllis Niklas
Date: Tuesday, December 07, 2021 2:51:14 PM

Hi Mary,
 
I just received a call from Phylliss Niklas – she would like to object to the plan for installing the new
cellular meters and she is stating that she can’t believe this is going through after all the fuss about
the PGE smart meters. There are quite a few people in the area who are EMF sensitive.
 
Thanks,
 
Miko Lim | Accountant/Analyst
City of Sebastopol | 7120 Bodega Avenue | Sebastopol, CA  95472
Administrative Services Department | Phone: 707.861.3605
Email: mlim@cityofsebastopol.org
Website: www.cityofsebastopol.org
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